Bowling State Qualifying Meet Site Availabilities — updated 12/4/23

The following schools have made their bowling facilities available to host bowling
state qualifying meets. If your school is interested in hosting and is not listed,
please fill out the site availability form located on your Varsity Bound page as

soon as possible.



